Submission -
No 295

INQUIRY INTO COAL SEAM GAS

" Name: ' Mr David Anderson:
Date received: 06/09/2011




CSG technology is not yet proven to be safe to the environment and particularly cur aquifers.
We should tetally satisfy ourselves that our water is completely safe from this technology
before progressing down this path.

Mining royalties must always take second place to the future of our water,



